Dear Community and Protective Service Committee,

We have been informed that the exemption from the pet limit bylaw to approved animal rescue organizations is going to be under scrutiny at the next Community and Protective Services Committee this Tuesday.

It is our desire to remind you that this bylaw exemption was gained through a lot of hard work done by animal advocates like ourselves and many others.

This exemption has made it possible for hundreds of animals to find forever homes and not have to wander our streets homeless and starving.

This bylaw does not need to change.

Kevin & Kathleen Lomack 25 Beattie Ave